AWC Meeting November 1, 2022 6:30-8:00pm

Decision Meeting Minutes:

Randy Leptien, Acting City Engineer, City of Martinez

- Overgrown Vegetation in Lower Alhambra Creek may be restricting flow; the City of Martinez would like to move forward with CDFW to obtain an emergency permit to remove some vegetation (no earth work).
 - As long as the communication to the contractor is clear that only vegetation within the future sediment removal areas is cut back, AWC is okay with this plan.

Lower Alhambra Creek Watershed Management Plan (LACWMP)

- It appears that all the previous AWC comments to the LACWMP have been addressed.
 Therefore, AWC agrees that the LACWMP is ready to move forward and brought to The Regional Water Quality Control Board.
- Future AWC Task: AWC should create a 'desk manual' or checklist of some sort that includes a description of what AWC does in terms of monitoring and tasks AWC is involved in (in reference to the LACWMP) to tell future members what is expected from them.